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  REPORTED CITY HALL UNAUTHORIZED 

ENTRY INVESTIGATION  

 

The City of Miami Police Department is currently investigating a reported 

unauthorized entry into one of our city official’s office, located at Miami City Hall, 

3500 Pan American Dr. The incident occurred sometime between Friday, February 

24, 2023, after 4:30 p.m. and Monday, February 27, 2023, before 9:00 a.m.  

 

At approximately 9:00 a.m. on Monday, February 27, 2023, Commissioner 

Manolo Reyes’ desk was found with open drawers and several pictures faced 

down. (See the attached pictures) 

 

Detectives will continue to investigate this case and are reviewing any surveillance 

footage available to identify the responsible person(s). As always, our top priority 

is the safety of our residents and of our city employees.  

 

No further comment can be made as this time since it remains an open and active 

investigation. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Anyone with information is urged to contact the Miami Police Department’s Burglary Unit at (305) 603-6030. Those 

with information that wish to remain anonymous can contact Miami-Dade Crime Stoppers at (305) 471- TIPS 

(8477), visit www.crimestoppersmiami.com and select “Give a Tip” or Send a text message to 274637. Enter CSMD 

followed by the tip information and press send. 

http://www.crimestoppersmiami.com/

